
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 21, 1991 

Dear Bob: 

I was delighted to meet with you in your 
office, and I really appreciated the 
luncheon. Many thanks to everyone for 
their warm hospitality. 

I'm pleased with the special credit card. 
I'll be sure to use it often. I'm grateful 
for the support that your thoughtful 
remembrance conveys. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dol 
Minority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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